
1

Rosie Sutcliffe

From: Joshua Hollis <joshua.hollis@cbrk.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 March 2020 5:31 PM
To: Rosie Sutcliffe
Cc: 'einnes@munnsslymoore.com.au'; Greg Carmichael 

<Greg.Carmichael@ctpg.com.au> (Greg.Carmichael@ctpg.com.au)
Subject: Austral school: set-down/pick-up spaces

Hi Rosie, 
 
The department’s letter of 9th December 2019 in relation to the proposed school includes the following: 

 the Traffic Assessment Report states that there are 147 on-site drop-off and pick up spaces.  However, the 
RtS and plans indicate a total of 125 spaces. 

 
We note that there have been a number of iterations to the plans since the application was lodged in 2018.  We 
confirm that current plans include 125 parking spaces for set-down and pick-up, as noted by the department. 
 
The provision of 125 spaces for set-down and pick-up operations will cater for activities at the school.  The proposed 
provision is one space per 20 students, which is consistent with the provision at other schools. 
 
We trust this advice is of assistance. 
 
Please contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Regards, 
 
Joshua Hollis 
Director 
Colston Budd Rogers & Kafes Pty Ltd 
Suite 1801 - Tower A, Zenith Centre 
821 Pacific Highway 
Chatswood NSW 2067 
PO Box 5186 
West Chatswood NSW 1515 
Phone: (02) 9411 2411 
Fax: (02) 9411 2422 
Email: joshua.hollis@cbrk.com.au 
  
This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the persons named 
above.  Any unauthorised form of reproduction or transmission of this message or any files transmitted with it is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and destroy the original message 
and any attachments.  Thank you. 
 


